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5th March 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Sport Relief - Friday 13th March 2020 
 
Sport Relief 2020 is just around the corner and we’ve decided to get active, have fun and change 
lives. To raise money at Padgate Academy the Student Leadership council have decided to hold; 
 

• Get your kit on (sportswear) 
• Crossbar challenge 
• Form group rowing challenge 
• Healthy snack stall 
• TCAT staff event run 

 
We would like you to support this fundraising event by sending your child into school on Friday 
March 13th wearing their full uniform with one additional sportswear item, such as trainers, a 
hoody or a sports top, in return for a £1.00 donation on the gate. 
 
Any student not wishing to take part in the expected dress code must attend in full school 
uniform. It is also expected that students ensure they are fully equipped with bag, equipment and 
planners.  
 
During the day there will be activities that students can opt to take part in as listed above for a 
small donation (small change is recommended). 
 
In addition to this Mr. Kelly, Teacher of P.E., is supporting the TCAT staff run by contributing to 
running around 8 TCAT schools across Warrington. To donate to this, you can access the just 
giving page at https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/tcat-does-sport-relief. All donations for this 
will again go directly to Sport relief. 
  
The money we raise will be used to change countless lives, both here in the UK and worldwide. 
We will also be using Sport Relief as a learning opportunity to help our students explore the 
issues facing young people across the world, and how the money we raise can help. 
 
We really appreciate your support and hope that you’ll have fun helping us raise lots of money for 
Sport Relief 2020. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs A Mitchell and the Student Leadership team 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/tcat-does-sport-relief

